
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #10-3-2019 

Date:      10/24/2019 

Subject: 2020 Membership Drive 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

We are four weeks into the membership drive. You 
have until the end of the year to renew your 
membership. Next week, Thursday, October 31, is 
the last day to get your dues in to be eligible for the 
Early Bird Drawing. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
  
 


